From: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 5:13 PM
To: Julie Teglovic
Subject: FW: More Housing in the Bay Area

Committee Comment

From: Alexis Woods

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2020 4:09 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov>
Subject: More Housing in the Bay Area

*External Email*

To the Governments of the Bay Area,

We need more housing. Please plan for adding more units in you action plan.

My neighborhood is losing its young families for less expensive places to live as the cost of rent in San
Francisco, and surrounding counties, is too high. I think density works, especially around transit corridors. If
you care about social justice and racial equity then adding more density through multi-unit buildings and
affordable housing is a step twords better equity.

Alexis Woods





